TOWN OF NORTH COLLINS

NOTICE TO BIDDERS

The Town Board of the Town of North Collins will receive sealed bids pursuant to General
Municipal Law Article 5-A for the following municipal contract until 4:00 p.m. on December 13,
2023, at the office of the Town Clerk, PO Box 2, North Collins Town Hall, 10569 Main Street,
North Collins, New York 14111. Proposals may be mailed, faxed or hand delivered to the aforesaid
office.

This municipal contract is for the winter snow plowing and salting of the Town Hall Parking
Lot, the Town Library Parking Lot and the Town’s Community Center Parking Lot in the Town of
North Collins, New York as further described in the Request for Proposals (RFP) provided by the
Town. All bids will be publicly opened and read at a regular meeting of the Town Board to be held
on December 13, 2023 at 7:15 p.m. at 10569 Main Street, North Collins, NY 14111.

Contract Specifications may be obtained free of charge at the office of the Town Clerk,
10569 Main Street, North Collins, New York 14111 (716) 337-3391 during regular business hours.
All bids must be accompanied by a non-collusive certificate executed pursuant to Section 103(d) of
the General Municipal Law of the State of New York.

The Town Board of the Town of North Collins reserves the right to reject any or all bids
submitted.

Lynn DiVincenzo, Town Clerk
TOWN OF NORTH COLLINS
(716) 337-3391



